
JU L ~~ 

Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and Power 
Company 

ATTN: Mr. Lee Liu, Chairman of 
the Board and Chief 
Executive Officer 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

Dear Mr. Liu: 

SUBJECT: EXAMINATION REPORT 

During June 8 through 12, 1992, the NRC administered 
requalification examinations to employees of your organization 
who operate the Duane Arnold Nuclear Power Station. At the 
conclusion of the examination, the examination questions and 
preliminary findings were discussed with those members of your 
staff identified in the enclosed report.  

As a result of this evaluation, your requalification program has 
bee'n assigned an overall program rating of satisfactory in 
accordance with the criteria of NUREG-1021, ES-601. During exam 
preparation, improvements in exam bank quality verification were 
noted. In addition, your incorporation of recent industry 
experience into the exam was very good.  

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, 
a copy of this letter and the enclosures will be placed in the 
NRC Public Document Room.  

Should you have any questions concerning this examination, please 
contact us.  

Sincerely, 

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief 
Operations Branch 

See Attached for Enclosures 
and Distribution 
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SUBJECT: EXAMINATION REPORT 

During June 8 through 12, 1992, the NRC administered 
requalification examinations to employees of your organization 
who operate the Duane Arnold Nuclear Power Station. At the 
conclusion of the examination, the examination questions and 
preliminary findings were discussed with those members of your 
staff identified in the enclosed report.  
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JUL 't 1992Iowa Electric Light and 2 
Power Company 

Enclosures and Distribution 

Enclosures: 
1. Examination Report 

No. 50-331/OL-92-01 
2. Simulator Facility Report 
3. Requalification Program 

Evaluation Report 

cc w/enclosures: 
D. Wilson, Plant 

Superintendent - Nuclear 
K. Young, Manager, Nuclear 
Licensing 

DCD/DCB (RIDS) 
OC/LFDCB 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Stephen Brown, Iowa Department 

of Commerce 
S. Swails, Plant Training Manager 
C. Y. Shiraki, LPM, NRR 
M. Morgan, PNL 
R. M. Gallo, OLB, NRR


